University ol Wisconsin

NUCLEAR REACTOR LABORATORY ADDRESS
NUCLEAR ENGCINEERING DEFPARTMENT 130 MECHANICAL ENGINEERING BUILDING
PHOL 623002, AREA CODE SOF MADISON, WISCONSIN 83708

October 18, 1988

Director of Nuclear Reactor kegulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Station P1-137

Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Docket 50-156, 10 CFR 50.90, 10 CFR 73
July 22, 1988 letter from Theodore S. Michaels

Dear Sirs:
The attachment to this letter contzins safeguards information.
In accordance with the referenced letter we hereby submit a
new physical security plan. This submittal replaces all previously

submitted security information.

The new plan will be implemented within 90 days of
netification of approval by NRC.

Very truly yours,

R.J. Cashwell
Reactor Director

RJC:mld

Attachment: Physical Security Plan
Original and 3 copies
XC: Region III (2 copies)

Enclosure contains 10 CFR 2.790 information.
Upon separation, this page is decontrolled.
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